
From: Parish Clerk   
Sent: 17 September 2020 09:57 
To: Planning  
Cc: stellaoneill.dpc@gmail.com 
Subject: Planning responses from Deddington Parish Council - September 2020 
 

Deddington Parish Council met last night and discussed the following 
applications and noted their responses accordingly: 

 

20/02083/OUT Land North of Hempton Road and west of Wimborn Close, 
Deddington. Outline application for 14 two storey dwellings.  

Deddington Parish Council offer no objection to this outline application subject to 
appropriate provision of open space within the development area. 

 
Kind regards 
 
Susan Fuller 
Parish Clerk and RFO to Deddington Parish Council 
 


